
School Council Minutes       12.6.18 
 
Present: 
Y1 Mila & Mason Y2 Torben & Tehrani Y3 Amelie & Luca Y4Edg Olivia & Kristopher 
Y4Ess Daisy & Kiah Y5 Elmo & Evie  
Leigh Ashley CaterLink  
Miss Essery   
Absent: Y6 Ethan & Sasha    

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Today we met Leigh from CaterLink.  He told us that he has been a chef for 10 years! 
 
Leigh asked us for our views about school dinners.  We told him that chicken and plain 
pizza are popular, we like sausages and mash and roast dinners.  One School Councillor 
told us that he used to enjoy spaghetti bolognaise but he decided to become packed 
lunch so that he could sit next to his friends.  We reminded the children that packed 
lunches and school dinners can now sit together. 
 
Leigh told us that he wants to make sure that everything relating to school dinners is 
communicated to us properly.  He told us that we have set meals and that we are 
allowed to have additional bread and salad!  Leigh also told us that the vegetarian 
option is available to non-vegetarians and this will be implemented today. 
We also feel that we are being given bigger portions.  
 
Leigh asked us how we feel about the plate that we see while we are waiting in the line 
for lunch.  He told us that this plate is so you can see what you are getting before you 
get to the counter and this is also so that you can see what portion size you are 
supposed to be getting.  
 
Leigh said that he would like to implement a picnic day and a baguette day during the 
summer terms.  He reminded us that there will be no more smoothies and jelly because 
they contain too much sugar.  
 
Leigh showed us the ‘Two Stars One Wish’ form and we had a discussion about what 
we would like on our menu.  
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Next Meeting TBC 

We considered fruit platters instead of fruit salads (Leigh promised us he would make a 
swan out of an apple today!).  The children feel that Holy Trinity seem to prefer pieces 
of fish rather than things like fish pie. 
 
Today, we agreed with Leigh that we will have: 

 A bigger variety of salad on the salad bar.  

 Lemon with our fish.  

 Kedgeree.  

 More bread and salads. 

 Build your own Roald Dahl burger day menu. 

 A hydration station (water station).  
 
These changes will be implemented next term. Thank you Leigh. 
 
 
 


